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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 

Date: April 22, 2014 

Re: Tariff Compliance Filing to Implement Order on Rocky Mountain Power’s 
Proposed Changes to Electric Service Schedule 114 – Air Conditioner Direct 
Load Control Program (A/C-DLC)(Cool Keeper Program) 

 Docket No. 14-035-T01 

 
R E C O M M E N D A T I O N  
After review of the tariff sheets filed in Docket No. 14-035-T01, the Division of Public Utilities 

(Division) recommends that the Public Service Commission of Utah (Commission) approve the 

tariff sheets with an effective date of April 6, 2014. 

I S S U E  
On April 4, 2014 the Commission issued its Order approving the tariff sheets with modifications 

and requiring the Company to file appropriate tariff revisions reflecting the changes within 14 

days after the date of the Order. The Company submitted its finalized tariff sheets on April 8, 

2014. On April 8, 2014, the Commission issued its Action Request to the Division to review the 

tariff sheets for compliance and make recommendations by April 22, 2014. This memo is in 

response to the Commission’s Action Request.  
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D I S C U S S I O N  
The Division has reviewed the tariff sheets and notes the changes as ordered by the Commission 

are properly reflected in the tariff sheets. 

C O N C L U S I O N  
The Division has reviewed the tariff and recommends approving the proposed changes to tariff 

Schedule No. 114, Air Conditioner Direct Load Control Program (Cool Keeper Program), pages 

114.1 through 114.5. 

 
CC Kathryn Hymas, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
 Service List 
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